
Update 13th March 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Good morning, 
  
This is a plea that if you have a dog with you when dropping off or picking up from school, 
please make sure you wait off site, in a space large enough for people to pass without 
having to push prams and take children into the road. 
  
We have a number of children who are afraid of dogs and this is likely to be worse for these 
children at the moment, as they haven't been out of their houses and gardens as much as 
they normally would because of lockdown. 
  
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding, 
 
  
Claire Prynne 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


